
Dear WMS Families,

I hope that you have been able to enjoy the summer days and are one of the lucky ones
that still have power and internet.  I also help everyone is safe after the storm.  It is 
really amazing how much we rely on technology on a daily basis.  I think I am as bad as
the kids with needing my cell phone.  I know my son was not happy when I told him that 
I need my cell phone charged before his because I need it for work (he was already 
bummed about not being able to play Play Station). 
 
I am sure that you have been following the Brookfield Public Schools emails about our 
reopening plan.   Here are some important links to information in case you didn't get a 
chance to see:

Also, I ask that you please wait before purchasing any school supplies because we 
need to make some changes to the list.  One thing that we are looking to integrate this 
year is BYOD (bring your own device) if you choose to have your child do so.  As you 
know being able to have technology will be key as we move forward in this hybrid 
model.  The incoming 8th graders will be able to receive Chromebooks in the fall as we 
have done in the past.  If you have any questions about BYOD let me know. 
There will be more information to come in the upcoming weeks.
 Again, I hope that you are healthy and having a great summer.  I miss seeing 
everyone.

Mr. Deane Renda
WMS Principal  

 A link to the WMS Q and A session that we had last week.
 A link to the FAQ for the district and WMS.
A link to the Brookfield Reopening Plan.  As you know, we are currently going with the 
hybrid model to start the school year.
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